
 
Marion Associates 

131 NW First Avenue 
Delray Beach, Florida 33444 

Mobile Telephone 561-504-8898 
jmarion@marionassociates.com 

 

February 3, 2022 
 
Alexina Jeannite 
Community Engagement Director  
20 North Swinton Avenue 
Delray Beach, Florida 33444 
 
Dear Ms. Jeannite: 
 
Please consider this letter our request for an extension of the Delray Beach Community 
Redevelopment Agency (“CRA”) Site Development Assistance Funding Agreement 
between the CRA and Marion Associates, LLC. dated July 14, 2020 which is due to 
expire on February 28, 2022.  We kindly request an extension through the end of April 
2022. 
 
As you will see from the enclosed Updated Timeline PDF, we have revised our 
completion date to April 2022.  We have also enclosed a PDF documenting 
extraordinary circumstances caused by the Covid Pandemic and Supply Chain 
shortages which have necessitated the revision of our timeline. 
 
I thank you and the CRA for your generosity, guidance and understanding. 
 
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to let me know at any 
time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Joseph Marion 
President 
Marion Associates, LLC. 
 
 
Enc: 
 
CRA Presentation Feb 2022.pdf (hardcopy & USB drive) 
CRA Presentation Feb 2022.pptx (USB Drive) 
Marion Timeline Updated 2-3-22.pdf (hardcopy & USB drive) 


